

Moorpark Junior School Park Road Burslem Stoke-on-Trent Staffordshire ST6 1EL Wednesday, 25th May 2021 moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk

Wrap Around Care Provision

Dear Parents and Carers,

Many thanks to all who responded to the survey to share with us your needs for wrap around care provision.

Whilst we are still very cautious about re-opening our before and after school clubs due to the risks of mixing children and staff that could affect bubble contacts and the school day, we are also very aware that we have a number of families who are in great need of the service resuming as soon as possible.

We are proposing that the breakfast care clubs will start again after the half term, but we ask all families to understand there may be necessary short notice changes and flexibility required if staffing shortages occur through unforeseen Covid related factors (and we all know that can happen very quickly).

Places will be limited in numbers, so there will be a strict need to use the booking and prepayment system. See below for specific arrangements for your information and peace of mind on safety.

Breakfast club: click here to book Moorpark Breakfast Club booking request form Summer 2021

- £3.50 per day (payable per week in advance via parent pay and registration via an online booking form [click above link for the form also found on the school website)
- Year group breakfast bubbles year 3, 4 (classrooms) & year 5 (hall) (no requests known for Y6)
- Minimal adults across different year groups but some will be.
- Breakfast and activities in their own year group breakfast bubble 7.30am 8.30am
- If the roadmap restrictions are eased on 21st June and virus transmission in the community remains low, then the service may move to mixed year groups and be held again in the Moorpark Community Centre (May Street Entrance)

After school club

- We will reassess the opening of after school club in line with the 21st June, final stages of the national roadmap out of lockdown.
- We will keep you informed of this after half term.
- Returning for all families in September 2021.

Holiday provision

- Returning for all families in October 2021.
- We will provide you with contact details for alternative external providers for Summer 21.

Thank you all for your patience waiting for everything to get back to as close to normal as possible, please get in touch with school via email or telephone for any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Peters. (Headteacher)